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Proposed Redevelopment for Residential Purposes 40 De Wint Avenue

Application number 2018/0695/FUL

As I am a resident whose property backs on to this development, I would like to make the following 
comments.

Firstly, I think changing the property to a residential development is a good idea and should greatly 
enhance the appearance of the property and the surrounding area, as it has been lying empty for a 
long time since the tragic fire. As it is being changed from commercial premises that should remove 
the potential noise of heavy vehicles using the property.

I have two concerns with the plans.

1) Keeping the balcony on the top floor at the rear of the property. 

From that balcony the occupiers can look straight into my property i.e the garden and also into the 
main house. There could also be a noise problem coming from the balcony especially as there are 
opening patio doors that lead on to the balcony.

2) There is no mention of the replacement of the rear fence which is the responsibility of the owner. 
It is in a very bad state of repair and urgently requires replacement. I have tried to repair my side of 
this fence, but only temporary repairs can be done. 

I trust you will consider these points at the planning meeting 

Regards

David Thorn 
107 Astwick Road 
Lincoln 
LN67LL








